
 

TRLC General Membership Meeting 
January 15th @ 7:30 PM - Cedar Grove Elementary 
Meeting Overview 
Continue to plan for the beginning of the season.   

Agenda 
 

● Old Business​ (Prior meeting minutes)  

○ Vote to approve prior meeting minutes 

● Treasury Repor​t- Bill Hanley  

○ Balance:  $18,929.74 

○ Coaches who attended US Lacrosse Convention will need to submit registration confirmations 

to Bill Hanley for reimbursement. 

● Correspondence- 

○ As of 1/11/19, bank statement was received and 1 piece of mail from winning teams by Nissel 

in Flemington NJ (lax goals/equipment ad) 

○ PO Box is paid 

● Girls Program update​ -  Dominick Picca- Girls’ Program Director  

○ All Star Winter Training started 1/7.  We had 26 Girls show up, 3-8th grade. 

○ Received background checks for T3 trainers and that is ready to go. 

○ Jackson officially cancelled their girls program for 2019.  I have been in contact with their 

ex-girls director and now the club president making it known we will gladly take their girls.  I was 

contacted by four eighth-grader parents so far looking for info and sent a detailed email to the 

president that their board is going to forward to all of their Girls parents.   

○ Bill and I began making calls to parents who have not yet signed up that played last year to try to 

boost enrollment. 

○ Spoke to West Windsor Lacrosse about Lightning Play Day and we can pay after registration 

closes once we have a final number of teams. 



 

○ Still trying to finalize game dates with Little Silver and Shark River.  **Everyone else is scheduled 

along with scrimmages with Lacey, Monroe and possibly one more with the newer players at 

Middletown. 

○ **suggestion was made to document the contact with LS and SR as we are making an effort 

and then let Jeff know. 

● Boys Program update​ – Derm Murphy- Boys’ Program Director  

○ All-Star sports Academy Trainings has started and are doing well 

○ Proposed dates to Jackson for games 

○ Working on dates with Manalapan, it is rough because they only want to play on the weekend 

○ Good Sports is going well the teams are progressing nicely… 

○ Looking for confirmation on if 3/4 will have 10v10 teams we can discuss tonight. (Playing 6 v 6 

not 10v 10) 

○ Schedule Coaches Meeting / Clinic? 

○ Coaches clinic February 20 7 pm  

○ Think we should be sending notices out weekly about registration…? 

 

● Committee Updates  

○ Facilities  

■ Bob Cassidy contacted for the field and building permits for the year. John Etzkorn 

followed up; waiting to hear back. 

○ Registration  

■ Coaches - 13 

■ Boys Winter Training- 28 

■ Clinic-11 

■ Small Ball-5 

■ 3/4 Boys- 7 

■ 3/4 Girls-8 

■ 5/6 Boys-24 

■ 5/6 Girls-5 

■ 7/8 Boys-14 

■ 7/8 Girls-19 



 

■ Registration Fees Collected​- $14,960 

○ Fundraising - 

■ Chipotle Fundraiser - March 18, 2019 4-8pm (Hooper Ave)  

■ Kopp Electric- website/email 

■ Letters to be sent out this week to local businesses requesting donations/sponsorship 

○ Uniforms/Apparel 

 

 

 

○ Concessions  

■ Kori Daluise and Jenn Etzkorn working on ideas to offer different food items/options 

from local places for weekend games. Working on different ideas for the start of the 

season.  

■ Would like to request a Keurig for hot chocolate and coffee instead of using the urns. 

(Approved) 

○ Equipment 

■ Joe Cummings - has submitted an equipment list for approval. 

○ Website 

■ All Registrations are currently open and live. 

● 5-8 Registration open through 2/1 

● Registration open longer for clinic and small ball 

■ Need to get all field locations entered to master TRLC TeamSnap profile. 

■ Need to post Info about Parent Meeting to website.  Already added to schedule 

■ Recommend adding quick discussion about TeamSnap to agenda at parent meeting. 

■ Recommend having a demo with coaches to review new TeamSnap league setup. 

■ Reminder - All coaches need to register via website. 

■  

○ First Aid 

■ Replacing first aid bags, ice packs, defibs: ped pads expire 3/1 to be replaced. 

○ Other Business 



 

■ US Lacrosse Convention:  Dominick Picca, Bill Boettger,  Joe Cummings, Nick Caruso, 

Tom Duffy, Bill Hanley 

■ Executive Committee voted to send an email out to the TR Lacrosse membership to urge 

to vote “Yes” on January 22nd ballot. 

○ New Business 

■ Parent Meeting February 5, 2019 Intermediate East - 7pm 

● Uniform sizing and Parent Meeting/ 5-8th grade need to be registered by 

February 1st because uniforms are needed. 

● Girls - 6pm Uniform sizing for girls 

● Boys - 6:30p New 5th thru 8th graders 

■ Setup date for equipment check/swap? 

 

● Next meeting 02/19/19 & 2/26/19 - 7:30 pm General Membership 

Meeting adjourned 7:55 (N.Caruso motion; J.Cummings second)  


